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Tuesday, 1 March 2022 

GEELONG AUTHORITY CHAIR REAPPOINTED FOR FURTHER TERM 

The Geelong Authority has reappointed Ms Diana Taylor as Chair for a further three-year term.  

Ms Taylor − an authority member since 2017 − was initially appointed to the position in February 2021 and has a 
wealth of diverse knowledge and professional skills, including more than 20 years’ experience as a lawyer, 
consultant, business owner and director.  

New members − Mr Steve Thorne and Dr Sarah Leach − will bring skills in urban design, health industry and 
executive leadership. They will join existing members Mr Mark Edmonds, Mr Rory Costello, Ms Jill Smith and Mr 
Aamir Qutub who have been reappointed for the further term.  

The Geelong Authority was established in 2015 to advise the Minister for Planning on strategies to attract 
investment to central Geelong and on major planning decisions to create jobs and drive growth in Geelong.     

The Geelong Authority supports the revitalisation of central Geelong as part of the $38.13 million Geelong City Deal 
which includes projects like the next stages of the Malop Street Green Spine, the Arts and Culture precinct, creating 
Laneway Breakthroughs, the Central Geelong Framework Plan.  

The landmark Geelong City Deal, with the Australian Government, Andrews Labor Government and City of Greater 
Geelong, is now also delivering $500 million in government investment to Geelong and the broader region.  

The Geelong Authority’s new three-year term commenced on 1 December 2021. For more information about the 
authority, visit revitalisingcentralgeelong.vic.gov.au/about-us/geelong-authority.  

Quotes attributable to Minister for Planning Richard Wynne  

“Ms Taylor highly qualified to lead the Geelong Authority into the next term, and I welcome the new and re-
appointed members who will continue the momentum of the city’s urban renewal with new projects and creating 
jobs and revitalisating central Geelong.” 

Quotes attributable to Ms Diana Taylor  

“I am delighted to lead the Geelong Authority as we continue our work in driving population growth and economic, 
social and environmental outcomes in Geelong’s city centre.” 

“This work and the accompanying investment will continue to make a significant and positive difference in the lives 
of people in Geelong and throughout the region.”  
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